
Oriental Bird Clab
c/o The Lodge, Sandy, Bedfordshire, SG19 2DL, U.K.

Near
I would like to welcome you as a member of the Oriental]

Bird Club. If you have any enquiries about the Club please do not hesitate to

get in touch. If any of your friends or col leagues are interested in the birds

of the Oriental region please encourage them to join. Should you need copies

of the membership leaflet they can be obtained from me at the above address,

The Oriental Bird Club welcomes your involvement in its activities.

Thank .you again for. your support.

Yours sincerely,

Yok Manchus
Rod Martins

(Membership Secretary)
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